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Dustin Czapla %’8,8 N F'ELD OFFICE
CO Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety RECUWATION M'NING

Grand Junction Field Office
101 South 3" St. Room 301
Grand Junction, CO 81501

RE: Response to 9-10-2014 Inspection Report of Lily Mines, ID# M-1987-028

Dustin,

Thank you for your time on the phone yesterday. Per our conversation, due to the narrow
window of available operation at the mine site we were unable to get a geotechnical
engineer on the site before the end of the season. 1 will include a placeholder in the
annual report due in March and note that a visual geotechnical inspection of the existing
highwall(s) will be submitted as an addendum in early summer 2015. I will get the

inspection scheduled as soon as we can gain access to the mine site and most of the snow
has melted off.

Thank you again for your time and understanding.

Regards,

e

Eric Leigh

Regional Operations Manager
Quikrete — Colorado
303-429-2111




